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ROOM 16
IF MY TEACHER WAS A 
FRANKENSTEIN.....

"Our favourite piece of  writing.."
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WHAT WE HAVE BEEN 
DOING WITH OUR 
BUDDY CLASSES?

We have been learning about 
different end of year celebrations 
for our inquiry with Room 24 and 
25. We made these advent 
calendars to count down the days 
till Christmas.
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Running out of gift 
ideas? Coffee gift 

baskets are a 
fantastic way to 

liven up the holiday 
season.

WHAT HAVE  ROOM 17 
BEEN DOING WITH 
THEIR BUDDY CLASSES?

Room 17 has been exploring toys 
that move.
So far, we have created two 
spinning toys, a pinwheel and a 
whirlygig.
We also made monster snappers 
using split pins and levers that 
open and shut the jaws
Ask us how to make them as we are 
now experts!

SWIMMING

Room 17 has enjoyed their lessons 
with swimstation.
We have all made excellent 
progress in both skills and 
confidence.
We were inspired to write  rhyming 
swimming poems.

"Swimming, swimming
So much fun.

Especially in the warm 
summer sun.

Oh, what a lovely way to 
cool off in the pool.

I love to splash,
I swim like a flash

I try my best,
Now I need to rest! "

-By Jasskerat
 

"Swimming, swimming,
Really fun.

My best trick is to kick,
On my tummy.

But when I swallow water,
It’s not yummy!

I can’t float like a boat,
But others can."

-By Aizah
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WHAT WE HAVE BEEN 
DOING WITH OUR 
BUDDY CLASSES?

For inquiry, Room 18 and 13 
explored how food can change. We 
looked at the process of changing 
cream into butter. 
 
Then, we tried it for ourselves.....

Dear Mrs Ardern....

Room 18 has been learning how to 
write a persuasive letter. We have 
identified different audiences we 
could write to. 
 
 We looked at whether we should or 
should not ban fireworks. We 
connected each others' ideas using 
hexagons. Then, we used those 
ideas to write to the Prime Minister.
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Running out of gift 
ideas? Coffee gift 

baskets are a 
fantastic way to 

liven up the holiday 
season.
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ROOM 19
WHAT WE HAVE BEEN 
DOING WITH OUR 
BUDDY CLASSES?

Room 19 with their buddy class 
Room 11 are working on their 
inquiry titled 'Books Comes To 
Life'. First the class brainstormed 
ideas about various types of books 
they have already seen. They used 
the words to classify them into 
different groups and presented it to 
the class. Now the students are in 
the process of making an 
interactive books in their class 
groups. The students have made 
their plans and are making a mock-
up book before they could make 
the original one.

Now the students are in the process of 
making an interactive books in their class 
groups.
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In Maths.....

we have been studying shapes. 
Room 21 children enjoy making 3D 
shapes. Can you see the
cubes?
 

What we do for fun...

Room 21 children love jumping on 
the wooden steps outside our 
classroom. The round, wooden 
steps are made
from the fallen oak tree. Why don’t 
you come and have a go?
 


